Angie Winchester

From: Tony Elders <tonyelders@jacksonnc.org>
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2021 1:31 PM

To: Angie Winchester

Cc: Don Adams

Subject: Trillium Fireworks Show

Hi Angie,

We have a fireworks show coming up on March 27, 2021 at Trillium Club in Glenville for a wedding. It will need
commissioner approval. Please let me know when we can get it on the agenda for approval.

Thanks!
Tony

Teny Eldens

Director

Office of Permitting and Code Enforcement
Jackson County, NC

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties by an authorized county official.



